
Waste Management and Minimisation Plan

Have your say feedback form
Office use only:  

Feedback number  & date received

Tell us what you think about our draft Waste Management 
and Minimisation Plan

Visit haveyoursay.westernbay.govt.nz to make a 

submission online, or fill out this feedback form and 

either:

• deliver to one of our local library and service centres,
• scan and email it to haveyoursay@westernbay.govt.nz 

• or mail it to:

Western Bay of Plenty District Council - WMMP Review 
Private Bag 12803
Tauranga Mail Centre
Tauranga   3143

Name:
Organisation  
(only if submitting on behalf):

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Signature:

Register to formally present
Email haveyoursay@westernbay.govt.nz if you would like to register to speak to Councillors in 
Council Chambers on Thursday 14 December 2023.

Privacy Act 2020: This form and the details of your submission will be publicly available as part of the decision making process. The 
information will be held at Western Bay of Plenty District Council, Head Office, 1484 Cameron Road, Tauranga. Submitters have the 
right to access and correct their personal information.

Feedback must be received by Sunday 10 December 2023

We appreciate you taking the time to let us 

know what you think about our draft Waste 

Management and Minimisation Plan. 

To learn more about our proposed changes, 

the draft plan and statement of proposal

are available at any of our service centres or 

at haveyoursay.westernbay.govt.nz.



Do you feel confident that this plan will help us to minimise our waste, respond to
community issues and ensure a more sustainable community for us all?

The actions in the draft plan cover the following themes:

 Education

 Infrastructure

 Services

 Collaboration and Leadership

 Monitoring and Reporting

 Regulation




